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NEW MORNING PEAK SERVICE
FROM

EAST CROYDON AND
SOUTH LONDON

TO

WEST BROMPTON AND
KENSINGTON OLYMPIA

-------------------------------------------------------------------
From Monday 21 May 2007, Southern are
introducing a new direct train service from
East Croydon to Kensington Olympia
every weekday morning.

The new service will call at Selhurst,
Streatham Common, Balham, Clapham
Junction (Platform 16 NOT 17), West
Brompton and Kensington Olympia, as
follows:-

East Croydon 0747
Selhurst 0750
Streatham Common 0758
Balham 0802
Clapham Junction 0810

(Platform 16 NOT 17)
West Brompton 0815
Kensington Olympia 0819

It will enable many West London Line
commuters to travel to work without
changing trains at Clapham Junction.

It will provide convenient interchange at
East Croydon for passengers travelling
from stations farther south.

Continued over…

It will also provide same-platform interchange
at Selhurst for passengers travelling from: -

Carshalton Beeches, Wallington, Waddon
and West Croydon;

and at Balham for passengers travelling from:

Thornton Heath and Norbury;
Norwood Junction;
Crystal Palace, Gipsy Hill, West Norwood
and Streatham Hill;
stations from Epsom and Epsom Downs
including Sutton, Carshalton, Hackbridge
and Mitcham Junction;
Northern Line stations on London
Underground.

-------------------------------------------------------------------
For passengers travelling later in the morning
peak, there will also be new shuttle services
from Clapham Junction (Platform 17) to West
Brompton and Kensington Olympia at 0843
and 0914.

THESE NEW TRAINS ARE IN ADDITION TO
ALL EXISTING WEST LONDON LINE

SERVICES WHICH WILL CONTINUE TO RUN
AS AT PRESENT. DETAILS OF ALL

WEEKDAY MORNING PEAK NORTHBOUND
DEPARTURES FROM CLAPHAM JUNCTION

ARE IN A SEPARATE LEAFLET AND AT
www.westlondonlinegroup.org.uk

These new journey opportunities will benefit
existing and potential West London Line
commuters, so please tell your friends and
work colleagues the good news!
-------------------------------------------------------------------
The West London Line Group has produced this leaflet only as
guidance to rail services advertised and operated by Southern. The
Group cannot be held liable for any errors or omissions in the
information or for any inconvenience that may be caused to the
alteration, diversion, delay, cancellation or other disruption of these or
any other services.

May 2007
Printed by Mail Boxes Etc., Earl’s Court, London SW5 020 7244 1015


